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King B (Ben) 
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Sharp DP (Damian); Reid ONG (David) (Finance); Ramsay J (John) 
Caskie A (Andrew); Rosie A (Sandy); Park A (Andy) 
Tie - Edinburgh Trams 

Dear all - we met on Monday of last week and discussed the current status of the project. The meeting 
raised a number of significant issues resting with various stakeholders I sponsors etc. We though it best to 
try and collate some of these and, provide thoughts and actions that could benefit the parties going forward. 

It may be worth meeting again to run through these and work out how they are presented - some, you may 
have different views on etc. It is probably fair to say that sharing these requirements I views I actions with 
Tie and CEC could put the cat amongst the pigeons!. 

John - very happy for you to send this to your advisers (KPMG) if you are happy with the content (but 
obviously on a confidential basis) 

Regards 
Ben 

Edinburgh Trams 
Project follow ... 

Ben King 
Commercial Adviser, Scottish Executive FPU 
DL: 
Mob 
email: ben.king@scotland. gsi. gov. uk 
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